
CP # 133-09/18 
THE UNIVERSITY OF ALABAMA 

APPLICATION FOR TEACHING INTERNSHIP 
For Spring 2022 Semester 

 
Please email your completed application to educlinicaloffice@ua.edu no later than Monday, October 4th.  

Attendance at the application meeting is MANDATORY.   
The mandatory application meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 6th in 118 Graves at 4:30 pm.  

 

PLEASE TYPE OR PRINT 
 
      (   ) 
Last  First  Middle     Name Usually Called 
 
Crimson E-mail Address:        

(Please print in all caps, unless your email address is case sensitive.) 
 
Personal E-mail Address:        

(Please print in all caps, unless your email address is case sensitive.) 
 
Campus Wide ID (CWID):         
 
Area(s) of Certification / Major (for example: Multiples Abilities Program, Early Childhood and Elementary 
Education, Secondary Education - Science, Secondary Education – English/ Language Arts, Secondary 
Education – Math, Secondary Education – Social Science, Music Education – Instrumental, Music Education – 
Choral, Collaborative Special Education (K-6), Collaborative Special Education (K-12), Early Childhood Special 
Education, Spanish (K-12), Spanish (6-12), Physical Education, etc. – (Please do not abbreviate): 
 
             
 
Circle Current Status:     Undergraduate Alternative Certification Irregular Post Graduate 
 
Be advised:  All internship requirements must be met by December 1st to be eligible for a spring 
internship. If you have questions about your eligibility status, you will need to speak with your assigned 
advisor.  
 
 
Local Street Address:         
 
       
 City State Zip Local Phone (include area code  
                if not a Tuscaloosa phone #) 
 
Permanent Street Address:         
 
       
 City State Zip Permanent Phone (include area code  
                if not a Tuscaloosa phone #) 
 
Name & location of High School from which you graduated & specify what year you graduated: 
 
         
 
Name any Tuscaloosa City or County School in which you have children and/or close relatives 
who are currently attending/employed (Specify relationship):  
 
                 



Names of any area schools (elementary, middle, or high school) and grade levels / subject areas 
that you have had work or have volunteer experience in [for ex: Arcadia (after school), Matthews (tutoring/3rd 
grade, Rock Quarry Middle (6th grade science),etc.]:  
 
         
 
         
 
         
 
         
 
         
 
         
 
         
 
         
 
 
Explain any Medical Problems:         
 
         
 
         
 
 
When completing your application, please indicate circumstances you feel are relevant to your 
placement and explain any special request(s).  ODS documents must be sent directly to 
Dr. Tammy C. Brown in the Office of Clinical Experiences.   
 
         
 
         
 
         
 
         
 
         
 
         
 
         
 
         
 
 
 
 
             
Signature           Date 
  



 
INSTRUCTIONS 

 
 
The deadline for submitting your application for Spring 2022 internship is Monday, October 4th. 
 

1. Complete all items on page 1 and page 2 of the internship application.   

2. Please print neatly.   

3. You must use your Crimson email address.   

4. You must provide your correct and complete area of certification.  For example:  “Educator” and 

“Special Ed” will not be accepted.   

When your application is complete, you must do the following:   

1. Print and save your application as a PDF document.  

2. The name of the PDF should be as follows:  [your last name], [your first name] Spring 2022 

Internship Application 

3. Email the pdf as an attachment to educlinicaloffice@ua.edu. 

4. DO NOT USE Google Drive, Drop Box, or attach your application as a “picture” in the body of the 

email.   

 
The biographical data form will be discussed during the application meeting.  The biographical data form 
is required for an internship placement and is due November 1st. Please note that your internship 
application is not considered complete until your biographical data form is submitted to 
educlinicaloffice@ua.edu.   
 
 
Thank you for following these instructions.  
 
The Office of Clinical Experiences 
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